
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 9:25 AM 

To: Johnson, Justin 

Subject: Fwd: Lampreys suck do you 

 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: James Ehlers <james@champlain.ngo> 

Date: August 15, 2016 at 9:23:38 AM EDT 

To: "Porter, Louis" <Louis.Porter@vermont.gov>, "Springer, Darren" 

<Darren.Springer@vermont.gov> 

Subject: FW: Re: Lampreys suck do you 

Note Jim Fay's (CWD) response ... in writing. 

 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: paul@raysseafood.com [mailto:paul@raysseafood.com]  

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 2:43 PM 

To: james@mychamplain.net 

Subject: Fwd: Re: Lampreys suck do you 

 

 

 

 

----- Original Message -----  

From: James Fay <jim.fay@champlainwater.org> 

To: 'paul@raysseafood.com' <paul@raysseafood.com> 

Sent: Fri Aug 12 11:32 

Subject: Fwd: Re: Lampreys suck do you 

 

 

Hi Paul - CWD is regulated as a public water supply, therefore we do not set 

the standards that we are required to follow. Need the public health experts 

that set  

these standards to make a decision on this one. We await this decision,  Jim 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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On Aug 12, 2016, at 1:39 PM, "paul@raysseafood.com" 

paul@raysseafood.com> 

wrote: 

 

 

Hi , Jim  

I though the US EPA where experts and I would also consider 

USFW experts 

considering how many of these treatments they have done around the Great 

Lakes and Lake  

 

Champlain with know one getting ill from it. CWD must have the 

same agenda 

DEC has of sucking up to there rich constituents  

 

 

On Fri Aug 12 10:19 , James Fay jim.fay@champlainwater.org> 

sent: 

 

Hi Paul - CWD serves 75,000 customers, and the 

City of Burlington serves 

45,000 customers. We all need to allow the experts in the public health 

field to make  

these 

 

decisions based on best available science. They are working 

through this 

process at this time, and we await the final decision, Jim 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Aug 12, 2016, at 12:59 PM, 

"paul@raysseafood.com" 

paul@raysseafood.com> wrote: 

 

 

Hi , Jim  
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Just want to let you know that I find 

it rather ridiculous that you 

choose to except standard for drinking water from our corrupt Health 

Department and DEC that  

 

decides to change the rules to what 

ever suits them instead of following 

the EPA guide lines for TFM apparently you have a hidden agenda just like 

DEC. Federal  

 

standards for TFM 300ppb State of 

Vermont has been 35ppb for 26 

years 

and now out of know where they decide it should be 3ppb. Give me a break you 

guys should 

 

worry  

about the real issues like Town of 

Shelburne and Burlington dumping 

Raw 

Sewage in the lake all the time along with all the heavy metals that are in 

it. Please do 

 

the  

right ting and take the US EPA side 

and clear the permits for treatment 

of Laplatte river  

 

 

 

 

---- Msg sent via WebMail 

 

 

---- Msg sent via WebMail 

 

 



 

---- Msg sent via WebMail 


